
I strongly support this initiative by the Greens.

Yesterday on the radio I heard a disturbing account from a wildlife carer.  
She was talking about the utter distruction of a colony of bats near the 
Shoalhaven River.  Thousands died when the temperature was over 40 for 3 days 
in early January.

This is only one instance of the threat and terrible consequence of climate 
change.

I support the Greens 100%.

Kind regards,
Lesley




